
From: US EPA  
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 5:19 PM 
To: CEC Secretariat, SEM Unit  
Subject: Information Request to the U.S. re Factual Record SEM-21-003 (North Atlantic Right Whale) 
 
Dear Caitlin and Paolo, 
 
This is just to let you know that the U.S. is still working on the information request concerning the factual 
record for the SEM-21-003 (North Atlantic Right Whale). As you know, the agencies are dealing with 
competing priorities during the political transition. We are working to get you our responses as soon as 
possible. Please let us know if you have any questions in the meantime. 
 
Best, 
 
Elissa Torres-Soto  
 

 
  

Elissa Torres-Soto 
  Attorney-Adviser 
Cross-Cutting Issues Law Office 
Office of General Counsel 
  

 


